La Petite

ACADEM VY.

Notice of Holidoy Closure:

In observance of the Christmas Holidays, La Petite Academy will be closed on Thursday,
December 24, 2015 (Christmas Eve) and Friday, December 25, 2015 (Christmas Day). Our
center will reopen on Monday, December 28, 2015-at 6:30 am.

In observation of the New Year's Holiday, La Petite Academy will be open our regular
business hours on Thursday December 31, 2015 (New Year's Eve) and will be closed on
Friday January 1, 2016 (New Year's Day). Our center will reopen on Monday January 4,
2016 at 6:30 am.

As a reminder: If your child is going to be absent for a full week (i.e. vacation), a
reservation fee of 50% of your regular weeks tuition will be granted for ecich absence of
one full week (Monday-Friday) and must be paid in advance. Any reservation paid after
the current week must include late fees.

There is an additional fee of $15.00 per day for school age children that will be attending
full days during the holiday weeks.

Family Link: While families are still able to make payments here at the school, we
encourage you fo ufilize Family Link, your online resource to manage personail
information and make online payments.

To access Family Link, visit: https://link.learningcaregroup.com/login.jsp

Please feel free to call me at 972-222-0970 or via email at 7547@Ipacorp.com with any
questions.

Sincerely,
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Vicki Summers
Academy Director



